
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
BROADSTONE HALL  

PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
Week 32 ending 19th April 2024  

 

CURRICULUM WEB PAGES FOR SUMMER (1)  
All years from Y1-Y6 half termly curriculum pages are now live 
on our website; you never need to feel in the dark again! 
Reception & Nursery are quite unique in that a lot of their 
learning is child led through play. 
Go to our School Website > Curriculum > Termly Curriculum 
Information Sheets to discover a whole fund of information 
you can spark up a conversation with your child about! 
 

RANDOM ACT OF KINDNESS 

We had a lovely surprise in the post this week 😊 
A complete random act of kindness from a stranger who, as he 
says in his brief note; 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CHANGES TO AFTERSCHOOL CLUBS 
We would like to thank-you for the incredible support 
regarding the new Afterschool Club set up on ParentPay. The 
sign up numbers have been phenomenal and it is system we 
will continue to use.  
For future reference: When a club has reached its booking 
capacity, there will be the option to express your interest by 
putting your child’s name on a waiting list so demand can be 
considered. In a couple of cases this half term, we have then 
been able to put on another Sports Coach/staff member and 
re-open the club for more bookings.  
Funded places offered to pupil premium children do not 
automatically rollover, you MUST contact the Office if you 
would like to request one of these places.  
Bookings are now closed for Summer (1)  
Bookings will reopen for on Friday 24th May @ 8pm 
 

WHAT’S ON  
Wed 24th April: U8S Stockport County Cup (selected pupils) 
Thurs 25th April: UKS2 Girls Football Finals (selected pupils) 

 

Welcome to the Broadstone  

Hall Primary School Newsletter! 

HEADTEACHERS NOTE  
Welcome back to Summer (1) 2024. We trust you had a restful 
but wet Easter break. Summer term is infamously a busy one; 
filled with Sports Days, SATS exams, Y6 Residential, FOB 
Summer Garden Party, Fun Days, Drama productions, 
performances, and much much more. We will endeavour to 
remind you of everything that is going on in advance, but be 
sure to keep up to date with the calendar on School Spider.  
 

I’d like extend my congratulations to our Office Manager, Miss 
Keith, who took part in her first marathon in Manchester on 
Sunday! A massive achievement! We are all very proud of her! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
WE HAVE CHICKS!!! 
The children in the Boathouse and Early Years have had the 
unique opportunity of watching chicks hatch this week. From 
the very first day the eggs were delivered there was a buzz of 
excitement and anticipation. Lots of questions and answers 
have been generated by these little visitors and our curriculum 
was richer and more challenging because of them.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WRITER OF THE WEEK: 
Reception RICC: 
RBW  “Confident” – Paiton-Ole K  Paiton has tried really hard 
in his phonics this week and has really impressed us with his 
recognition of sounds and sound talking. Well done!  
RLR “Resilience” – Zoe W-H Zoe has been trying very hard 
with her fluency when reading. She has 'kept going' even 
when she has found it hard.  
RJA “Independent” – Eli B Such great efforts with his work, 
working hard to achieve his challenges. His teachers are very 
proud of him.  
Year 1: 
1CL Casper T for trying really hard with his handwriting and 
for using full stops and capital letters. 
1CR Freya D for always extending her sentences using 
conjunctions and for using amazing vocabulary when writing 
independently.  
Class 1/2: 
Henry D for brilliant use of adjectives and neat handwriting.  
Year 2: 
2SH Ralphi E for having such a thoughtful approach to his 
writing and trying his best to improve his handwriting. Keep it 
up!  
2CB Carter W for a fabulous independent setting description 
including capital letters, full stops, adjectives and even 
adverbs! 
Year 3: 
3VH Isabelle W for working hard to join her letters and check 
her sentences.   
3DM Tom D Tom has impressed me with how hard he’s 
working in writing and how much his writing has improved.  
Class 3/4: 
Aayat F This week Aayat has shown a keen interest in our 
new unit and she has taken the time to edit and improve her 
work. Great work Aayat!  
Year 4: 
4EE Leo B for for a great description of how the ownership of 
land changed across the timeline in History. Great 
presentation and layout too. 
4MK Aiden M For super effort when building his gladiator 
knowledge for his non-chronological report. Well done, 
Aiden! 
Year 5: 
5RT Stanley W for actively joining in with whole class 
discussions on writing and sharing his own ideas.  
5SH Emily K Emily has written a brilliant non-chronological 
report in the role of an alien.   
5LK Max H for improved handwriting. Since the holidays, Max 
has come back with a whole new attitude to handwriting and 
his presentation is amazing as a result!  
Year 6: 
6KH Amelia McL We have started Romeo and Julie this week 
and have been essxploring Shakespeare's original work. 

Amelia has been able to explain the meaning and 
understand the themes associated with the original 
playscript. I have been very impressed with how she has 
deciphered the meaning of some very tricky language. 
6ZW Alana S for a fantastic paragraph using verbs and 

adjectives to convey character emotion.  

6CM Alexa Z for a wonderful understanding of the characters 

in Romeo and Juliet.  

 

 

STAR OF THE WEEK: 
 

Boathouse  
Theo B for having a really good week.  
Reception  
RBW Archie S Archie has had a SUPER week! He has listened 
well to instructions, been willing to have a go at all tasks and 
done some wonderful sharing and co-operative play. We are 
so proud of you Archie! 
RLR Matteo P For having a fantastic first week back. Matteo 
has shown increased resilience towards his writing and has 
been impressing all the staff he works with. 
RJA Josh H his teachers are very impressed with his attitude 
to learning coming back after the holidays. We are very 
proud how well you are doing with both your writing and 
reading. Keep it up! 
Year 1: 
1CL Kayden T-S for always trying his best and being such a 
kind boy to both his friends and adults.  
1CR Kayan L for coming back to school with a great attitude 
and being ready to learn during whole class sessions all 
week.  
Class 1/2: 
Lincoln B for being an all round superstar.  
Year 2: 
2SH Adbullah I for his great progress in all subjects and 
making such an effort to make the right choices. Well done! 
2CB Archie N for FANTASTIC behaviour and attitude to 
learning since returning from half term. 
Year 3: 
3VH Rosie T for being much more independent with her 
work.  
3DM Otis D and Theo B both have had a great first week 
back and have worked hard in every lesson.  
Class 3/4: 
Matthew A for a fantastic first week back! Matthew has 
shown focus in learning and has regularly had his hand up 
throughout the week. I have been particularly impressed 
with his writing and fraction work. Well done! 
Year 4: 
4EE Emelia L for great work with new partner. Great Writing 
and on task. 
4MK Alfie H For a super first week back and fantastic effort 
in his lessons. Well done, Alfie! 
Year 5: 
5RT Asaph H a great week, answering questions in whole 
class learning and producing some great writing.   
5SH Leighton E for a brilliant start to the term – determined 
and focused! 
5LK Ellis O for improved independence and focus across all 
subjects this week, making the final results even better! 
Year 6: 
6KH Lexi E for a fantastic start to the new term. You have 
been giving 100% effort to every single lesson, Lexi and it has 
not gone unnoticed. You have been displaying CRICK values 
of resilience, confidence and independence every day and 
doing it all with a smile on your face. Keep it up! 
6ZW Ebony G for excellent attitudes to learning. 
6CM Hattie P for a brilliant maturity in working 
independently to improve  - especially in our SATs revision 
sessions 

Keep up the good work… 

 
 


